
 

Star of the Week Holiday Club 

We will be running a Holiday Club at 

Half Term for children who attend St 

Philip’s as follows: 

Week Commencing  Monday 17th 

February 2020  

£15 per FULL day - 8.30am to 

5.00pm 

£8 per HALF day - flexible to individual       

requirements but no more than 4 

hours. 

Application forms can be found on the 

school website, please complete and 

send into school as soon as possible. 

Please note that the club will only run 

if we have enough children on each 

day and the places will be allocated 

on a first come first served basis. 

On Tuesday 28th January, Global Awareness 

Group will lead worship to  inform about the 

meaning of the day, Australia Day. We are asking 

everyone to wear green and 

gold (yellow), the Australian 

colours, and bring in £1 to 

support the relief efforts 

following the bush fires. 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘RESPECT’ 

RecD -       Leighton  

RecP -        Eva  

RecV/W -   Abhiraam  

Y1B -          Sophie  

Y1C -          Benny  

Y1L -          Oscar  

Y2C -          Abbie  

Y2K -          Leon  

Y2R -          Katy  

Y3E -          Maya  

Y3H -          Oliver  

Y3W -         Evan  

Y4B -          Laiba  

Y4Mc -       Saim  

Y5A -          Lauren  

Y5S -          Lauren  

Y5T/B -      Maya  

Y6C -          Callum  

 Y6H -         Aleisha  

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please ensure that all money coming 

into school is in a sealed, named 

envelope with reason for payment 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 24th January 2020 

School closes on Friday 14th 

February 2020 & we return on 

Monday 24th February 2020. 

Australia Day  

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming 

Events  

January 

28th — Australia Day, Global 

Awareness Group to lead      

Worship, children to dress in 

green and gold (yellow) for £1 

donation 

30th — Y1HL Class Worship 

at 9.00am 

 

February 

3rd — Y6 SATS meeting at 

4.45pm 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Health and Well-Being Week 

Y1 Chester Zoo Trip Polite Reminders 
 

Y6 Menai Residential Trip 

A reminder that all forms need to be 

returned and deposits paid by 31st 

January for the Y6 Residential Trip to 

Menai. 

 

 

Appointments during school hours 

Reminder for parents/carers regarding 

when your child is being picked up/

dropped off for an appointment during 

the school day. They must be signed in, 

and signed out, by the person who takes 

them to and brings them back from their 

appointment.  

 

On Friday 17th January, Year 

1 set off on their adventure to 

Chester Zoo. They were all 

very excited.  

They were looking forward to seeing lots of different animals in 

their enclosures and although it was raining, they still had lots of 

fun.  

The children saw; elephants, 

monkeys, iguanas, giraffes, lions, 

jaguars, sloths, ants and penguins. 

After lunch, they really enjoyed being 

detectives in our workshop.  

They had to use the items on each table to think of a suitable 

grouping. On one of 

the tables, there was a cast 

of an elephant's foot so they 

could tell this was the 'big' 

group.  

 

 

 

 

 Please send any email enquiries to stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk  

and not the office account as this is not a monitored account. 

This week was our annual Health and      

Well-being week, and we have had lots of 

exciting activities taking place in school.  

The focus of the week was to challenge   

gender stereotypes in sport. The children 

have learnt about a variety of inspirational 

sports women and men that do exactly this. 

Our week has included visitors who have 

discussed this issue with the children.  We 

have also been inspired by sports people 

who have disabilities. 

The children have taken part in dance,     

fitness, rugby, yoga, zumba and gymnastics 

sessions and learnt all about their mental 

wellbeing.  

The children have been so enthusiastic and 

active all week. Every visitor has commented 

on how polite and 

well behaved our   

children are.  

Well done to all 

the children, we 

are very proud!  
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